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Internship Nepal 
Attn.: Mr Nardev Pandey 
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Kathmandu 
Nepal 
 

 
   

Date   

21 June 2019   
 

Subject 

Placement Maximilien Couvreur 
 
 
Dear Mr Pandey, 
 
Hereby I would like to thank you most kindly for the internship offered by your organization to one 
of our students, Maximilien Couvreur, in the period 1 February 2019 until 30 April 2019. 
 
Mr Couvreur appears to be very satisfied with the theoretical and practical knowledge gained during 
the internship at your organization. In an internship-report, the student has given an overview of 
the activities conducted and the lessons learnt. From this report, it becomes clear that the internship 
has been a valuable experience indeed. We sincerely hope that the contentment regarding the 
internship is mutual in the sense that your organization has also benefited from the student’s 
contribution. From your evaluation letter, we obtained the impression that this has certainly been 
the case. 
 
Whenever the opportunity may arise for another internship for one of our students at your 
organization, please feel free to contact us. 
 
We would be glad to continue the co-operation. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 

  

drs. H.Sportel 
Lecturer International Relations 

  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      


